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 Staff Induction policy

Reviewed November 2024
Statement of intent

Our preschool believes that all new employees should receive the appropriate information, instruction, and training to enable them to understand how their job fits in with the organisation as well as to undertake that job without risk to the health and safety of themselves or others.

Aims
We aim to ensure that information and instruction is given in a way that is understandable and is suitable for the knowledge and skill of the individual employee.  We will provide information relating to Occupational Health, Safety, and Welfare in the workplace and provide information, instruction, training, and supervision to minimise risks before work commences or before a change in work occurs.

Methods

The Manager or Deputy Manager will hold the induction on any new employee’s first day before they start work and will complete an induction checklist.
 The manager will ensure that all new employees are given-:

· All the Preschool policies to read (and sign as appropriate).

· After reading the Safeguarding Children policy the new employee will be asked questions by the manager to check their understanding of procedures.

· Local information necessary for their job.

· Appropriate information, training and supervision for the job they will be doing.

The Manager will monitor and support the new employee.
The Manager will be responsible for reviewing the progress of any new employee and will ensure that any necessary training is undertaken.

This policy was adopted on the 1st September 2015
Reviewed November 2024
This policy should be read in conjunction with our-

Staff Behaviour policy

Smoking, Alcohol and drugs policy

Although under constant review, an overall review date has been set for September 2025
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